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Dec 30, 2020 

 
Carlos Peralta                         
Cambridge Redevelopment Authority 
255 Main St, Floor 8 
Cambridge, MA  02142 
 
 
Dear Carlos, 
 
On behalf of the campers and families served by Cambridge Camping, we thank you and ThCambridge 
Redevelopment Authority for the $3,000 grant received December 29, 2020 for Emergency COVID-19 capital 
expense support.  
 
This grant will contribute to support us in our efforts to stay connected with our campers during the COVID 
pandemic through the purchase of PPE and other safety essentials.  
 
We can’t thank you enough, and look forward to updating you on our success in meeting the unique 
challenges of this difficult year.. 
 
With much appreciation, and wishing you and your family the best of health, 
 

 
                                                                                       
Sharon Zimmerman    
Executive Director 
 

*Your gift to Cambridge Camping is fully tax deductible.  Please keep this letter for your records. 
           


